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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2018 5:29 PM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage


Cc: Howard.Brown


Subject: Re: Notes from 11/28 Tiger Team Meeting


Attachments: ROC_TigerTeam_Notes_20181128_DRAFT_BB.docx


See my additions, attached.


On Wed, Nov 28, 2018 at 4:57 PM Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


wrote:


Barb -

I took notes that i could, but could you fill in for Stan, maybe some OMR and DCC? Don't worry about the


rest, I think those are in good shape! I just couldn't hear or wasn't there for the Stan, DCC and OMR sections


and want to try to provide a complete recollection for maria.


Thanks!


Cathy


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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